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INFORMATION NOTICE

Final Surfacing Works at Cullybackey Road — Woodtown

Road Junction Improvement
Monday 30 May to Friday 03 June 2016

It is intended to carry out carriageway surfacing on the roadworks at the junction of Cullybackey
Road and Woodtown Road during the week commencing Monday 30 May 2016. The surfacing works
are expected to last for the entire week and the following traffic arrangements will be in place
during that time:

Monday 30 May to Wednesday 01 June 2016

Traffic management will be the same as the current set-up through the roadworks, temporary traffic
signals on Cullybackey Road and a one way closure on Woodtown Road (northbound) between Old
Park Road and Cullybackey Road.

Thursday 02 June & Friday 03 June 2016

A full road closure will be in operation on Cullybackey Road, from the lay-by opposite no. 255
Cullybackey Road to the junction with Teeshan Road, between the hours of 9:15am and 4:30pm
approximately. During this time a diversion route will be in operation, Cullybackey bound traffic will
be diverted via Carniny Road / Woodtown Road / Old Cullybackey Road and Ballymena bound traffic
will be diverted via Fenaghy Road / Galgorm Road (see plan overleaf).

Further Details

Your co-operation during the works has been much appreciated and we apologise for any
inconvenience caused.

For general enquiries regarding the work please contact Department for Infrastructure, Design &
Consultancy Services Tel : (028) 25662662
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